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Weekend closures of Highway 20 access ramp 
heading towards Mercier Bridge 

 
(Kahnawake – 30, Onerahohkó:wa/May 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) has been informed by the Ministère des Transports du Québec that closures of 
the Route 138 access ramp coming from Highway 20 West will be take place for ten (10) 
consecutive weekends beginning Friday, May 30th until Monday, August 4th. 
 
The first weekend closure begins this evening at 11pm until Monday at 5am. A detour 
will be setup via the St-Pierre Interchange towards the 138 up-ramp.  
 
Additionally, only one lane will be available on the ramp between Monday and Friday 
until the project is complete.  
 
The closures are required to complete necessary repairs to the structure. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that works/closures on the Mercier Bridge are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints or work progression, and that 
it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion up until Monday 5am. 
For information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500 x2267 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

